
Cheryl Gibbs


From: Cheryl Gibbs


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 2:56 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAAForecast for AL


How disappointing that you would use your position to kiss the boss's butt by publishing your lie about


Alabama's possible risk from hurricane Dorian. With your blatant lie you have tarnished the integrity of the


agency and its employees. Was it worth it to gain a few brownie points with the fool who doesn't know


Alabama from Georgia? Shame on you!
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